
Maths Evening    

Thank you to all those who attended our Maths        
workshops.  We hope you found them useful.  The      

supporting booklets will be added to class pages on the 
school website by Monday.   

Ethos Group 

This week we welcomed children from our fellow CDAT 
schools for an Ethos Group  workshop.  Mrs Pulle worked 
with the children to 

find out more about 
Christian Aid week and 

we look forward to our 
Ethos Group sharing 
their assembly with us 

in two weeks.   

 

York Residential  

Year 4 have had a fantastic time in York!  Their attitude   
to learning was fantastic, as was their behaviour.  They 
were an absolute pleasure to take and they look forward 

to sharing what they learnt with you in their class     
assembly on 17th May at 3pm. 

St Luke’s Music Festival 

Last Saturday our choir performed at St Luke’s music 

festival.  They performed beautifully and brightened up 
a very grey morning!  Thank you to all those who         

attended.  If you know of any  other local events our 
choir could perform at please speak to Mrs Taylor or 
Mrs McLean. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Safeguarding 

On Monday we welcomed Becky and Catherine from 
Cheshire East’s safeguarding team.  We invited them in 

to conduct a safeguarding audit in order to identify   
areas for development and help us to improve our      
practise.  They observed start and end of day            

procedures, reviewed policies and training records and 
were taken on a site walk by the children.  Thank you to 
all parents who spoke to them.  The safety and welfare 

of our children is our key priority  and it was useful to 
identify good practise as well as identify where we can 

tweak what we do to make it even better.  We expect 
the full report in four weeks, after which our           
safeguarding team will share key highlights and actions 

with you.   

 

New Starters 

By now places for September 2019 should have been 
accepted.  We will be sending out letters to all our new 

starters next week inviting them to a Starting School 
meeting on Wednesday 22nd May at 6pm.  We look    

forward to welcoming them! 

 

Dates 

PTA meeting - 9th May 6pm 

Y2 Class Assembly - Friday 10th May 

KS2 SATs - Monday 13th-Thursday 16th May 

Y4 Class Assembly - Friday 17th May 

KS1 SATs - 20th-24th May 

New Starters  Meeting - Wednesday 22nd May 6pm 

Half Term - 27th-31st May 

Inset Day - Monday 3rd June 

Y1 Phonics Screening - 10th-14th June 

Sports Day  - Friday 28th June 1:15pm 

Prom and Summer Disco - Friday 5th July 

Garden Party - Saturday 6th July 

Summer Show - Tuesday 16th July 2pm 

Summer Show - Wednesday 17th July 2pm 

Summer Show - Thursday 18th July 7pm 

 

 

 

 

 
 

  Love God, love learning, love one       

another. 

Matthew 22: 36-40 

 Brereton CE Primary School 

 Friday 3rd May 2019 


